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Our Nurture, Inspire and Challenge   
characters. 

                  

School Motto: 

We nurture and inspire others and challenge ourselves. Be 

brave, be kind and seize the day! 

NIC Stars Of The Week   
EYFS 
Nursery Pear Class- Skyla P, for great work in the creative 
area! 
Apple- Gulce Y, for being helpful and kind.  
Cherry- Johnny D, for showing kindness to others.  
Y1 
Monkey Puzzle- Rocco D, for consistent beautiful 
presentation of all work.  
Beech- Joey S, for always being kind and helpful.  
Y2 
Hornbeam- Lennon S, for amazing phonics work! 
Willow- Rocco C, for always being so kind to others.    
Pine- Noah S, for his fantastic narrative writing.   
Y3 
Alder- Charlie D, for super effort in all his learning.      
Lime- Evelyn May L, for super effort to improve her 
handwriting.     
Elm- Ivy C, for super effort in her learning.        
Y4 
Cedar- Katie R, for great learning focus!  
Birch- Rayyan M, for wonderful singing in our Roman play.   
Sycamore- Louie H, for excellent printing skills in Art inspired 
by William Morris.    
Y5 
Magnolia- Erin B, for fantastic creativity in her writing and 
expressive language.      
Oak- Millie L, for working so hard on her independent writing.        
Holly- Bertram N, for outstanding work on his beautiful book.     
Y6   
Hazel- Joshua M, for fantastic focus and attitude in our final 
SAT’s mocks.        
Juniper- Freddie A, for his fantastic effort in the mocks this 
week.   
Star certificates and stickers will be given out next week in our NIC Star 
Assembly. 

 

Active Travel Week Class winners! 

2 Hornbeam  

4 Cedar 

6 Hazel 

All received ice pops and an extra 15 minute playtime 

last week for being the most active travellers to school! 

TT Rock Stars  
LKS2 Most Correct Answers 

Grace P 

Oscar R 

Nima H 

LKS2 Most Improved 

Carter M 

Henry M 

Millie B-C 

UKS2 Most Improved 

Orlando R 

Scarlett R 

Jessica H 

UKS2 Most Correct Answers 

Scarlett R 

Olivia C 

Jessica H 

Whole School Effort  

Grace P 

Oscar R 

Louiza P 

 

Well done Phoebe and Avalon- Football Stars! 

 
Phoebe L and Avalon from 4S both recently helped 

their football team Mile Oak to win the Southern 

Under 9’s cup league!  
 

The new Health and Wellbeing Page on the 
Glebe website. 
https://www.glebeprimary.co.uk/parents-
carers/health-and-wellbeing 
Thank you to Mrs. Tarrant for creating this for families.  

 
Thankyou PTA! 

Our PTA very generously provided the KS2 

playground with 40 traditional skipping ropes for 

the children to enjoy over summer. It was lovely to 

see the children playing together this week and 
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laughing as well as being absolutely exhausted from 

all the jumping!  

Mrs. Brewerton, Teaching Assistant.  
 

Headteacher message 
Dear parents and carers, 
Thank you for joining us for Topic Share time after school on 
Monday. I am so impressed with children’s learning 
constantly and their books are well cared for, with thoughtful 
presentation. We are all very proud of the children’s 
achievements. Well done and thankyou to them all! 
 
On Tuesday we welcomed some visiting Deputy Heads from 
other United Learning schools and they all commented on 
the calm and purposeful learning environment here at Glebe. 
Our teachers and TA’s were also praised two weeks ago by a 
visiting UL Maths Advisor who thought teaching was skilful 
and thought children were attentive, supported well and on 
task all round. Last week we had a UL Business Audit 
including a look at financial management, health and safety 
and all of our systems. Our Business Manager, Premises 
Team, Office and all non-class based staff were praised 
during the audit. Well done and thankyou to our dedicated 
staff team here at Glebe.   
 
I hope all of our families here at Glebe have a fun packed 
Easter break and thank you all for your support of Glebe. See 
you on Tuesday 22nd April (Monday 21st April a Bank Holiday).  
Best wishes 
Mrs. Crutchfield 
Headteacher  
EVENTS:  
Easter holidays Friday 4th April 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Back to school Tuesday 22nd April (Mon 21st Bank Holiday) 
Thursday 24th April Y5 Swimming begins 
Mon 28th April Y3 and Y4 Wacky Races event.  
May 12th to 15th Y6 SAT’s week. 
Friday 16th May School Council Sponsored Walk Event raising 
money for a new pond and wildlife area. Everyone to wear PE 
kit to school today. Sponsor forms to go out in May. 
20th to 22nd May Y4 trips to Preston Manor (1 class a day).  
Friday 23rd May Non –Uniform for choc and bottle tombola 
donations (for Summer Fair).  
Half term Friday 23rd May 
……………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Back to school Tuesday 3rd June 
Wednesday 4th June Y2 Trip to Arundel Castle. 
Wednesday 4th June Y5 trip to Blacklands Farm. 
Thursday 5th June Y6 Enterprise Fair 
11th to 13th June Y6 Residential Trip to Kent 

SPORTS DAYS AT GLEBE: 
WEDNESDAY 18TH JUNE 9AM Y5/Y6 
WEDNESDAY 18TH JUNE 1.10PM Y1/Y2 
THURSDAY 19TH JUNE 9AM Y3/4 
THURSDAY 19TH JUNE 1.45PM NURSERY AND RECEPTION 
CLASSES. 
PARENTS AND CARERS WELCOME- PLEASE BRING A BLANKET 
OR PORTABLE CHAIR.  

Friday 27th June Class photos and leaver’s photos. 
Saturday 28th June PTA Summer Fair! 11am to 3pm. 
Wednesday 9th July- Move Up Day (meet Sept teacher) 

Weds 9th July pm Y6 performance for parents – afternoon. 
Thursday 10th July Y6 Evening Performance for parents. 
(Ticket bookings nearer the time) 
Monday 14th July Topic Share after school Finishes 4.30pm.   
Weds 16th July Y6 Celebration Events. 
Thurs 17th July 2pm Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 
Summer holidays Friday 18th July.  
 

Library Club Report 

This half term, the Glebe Library Club activities have 

included the sharing and enjoyment of work by John Hegley. 

John is a poet, comedian, musician and author. He has a wry 

humour and his work is often sung with a musical 

accompaniment. His career has spanned four decades. 

The Year 5/6 library club children have been lucky to have the 

opportunity to review some of John Hegley's newest material 

which he recently included in a self-produced zine of which 

there are only a few copies. John was interested to hear what 

Year 5/6 children thought of his recent work. The children 

were positive and their comments will be shared with the 

author. Clark has even created his own character, inspired by 

John's work!' 

Mrs. Burt, Library Club Leader. 

 
Smart Phone Safety Tips from our parents: 
Recommendation for an app called Family Link. 
“When our son got an android phone for his 11th birthday 
we set it up with a child's Google account and linked it to our 
phones with the family link app. With this app we are able to 
see how much time he spends on certain apps, we can set 
downtime and choose how long he can use it each day. We 
can lock it from our phones, check his location and approve 
games and apps. He cannot download anything or go on any 
website without our password or approval.” 
Please send in any further online safety tips to share with 
other parents & carers via the office.  
 

WSCC Road Safety Message for parents and carers:  
Please follow this link to the WSCC Road Safety page -

 https://www.facebook.com/RoadSafetyWSCC/?locale=

en_GB 
 

 

 
This week’s two top playing classes: 

4 Cedar 

2 Willow 

Top Speller Certificates go to: 

KS1: Joshy D and Ella M 

KS2: Cemre Y and Jack H 

Login here to play: https://www.edshed.com/en-

gb/login 
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